

BEVERLEY AC COMMITTEE MEETING 5th June 2019

PRESENT: Andy Johnson Rob Reid Cat Williamson Fiona Oakes Neil Bant Lucas Meagor Mike Blamires Megan Chown
Jacqui Dickinson Dave Morrison James Durham – Kay Farrow attended the early part of the meeting.
APOLOGIES: none

	ACTION
1. Running Events: Redacted • <u>Bev 10k</u> - JDu had many fewer issues and complaints and the committee thanked him for his work. JDu though that good communication and the new policy had had a very positive impact. DM had received praise for his management of Walkington crossroads. Discussion around the 80 minute time limit – agreed to keep as the same. CW apologised an the error with the prize money. • Walkington 10k – will need additional volunteers because of giving numbers out – good task for those who are running. • Westwood Relay – hopefully end of August or beginning of July. MC suggested a possible change by each team running 2 set of 1 lap rather than 1 set of 2 laps.	JDu AJ
2. Handicaps. • Walkington Reverse 12th June - all preparations in place • LM to speak with Steve Walker and David Robinson about moving forward with handicaps.	LM
3. Social/non-running club events. None • Away night is 15th May food ran out at Goodmanham – v unusual and charged more than usual. • Awards Dinner – to go on agenda for next meeting	
4. Admin Issues – mainly from 2019 AGM • Discussion around reasonable expenses because lack of policy has led to claims at a higher rate than expected. Agreed to pay current expenses for coaching course but agreed that future claims would be paid at: Hotel – up to £50 – receipts required, travel 45p per mile. • We have a new member wanting to do the LERF - committee agreed to this • Discussion around how to make best use of trained members on club nights etc. • Discussion around limit to member numbers e.g. could create issues for venues for away nights – agreed that we need to monitor this. • MC is hoping to have more up to date photos on the website and is in discussion with website manager.	JDi/CW MC
5. Finance. • RR has purchased more road signs (diversion) • MB has costings for awards night and will bring to next meeting.	MB
6. Membership • Query about members with social membership running for the club and there are several members not yet renewed who are running in the club name.	
7. Kit & Equipment • NB will need a deposit to order Santa suits.	NB
AOB none	

Next meeting: Wednesday 3rd July 8.00 – 9.00 pm at The Potting Shed.

AGENDA

- Apologies
- Running Events
- Handicap
- Social/non running Events – Awards Dinner Dance
- Admin issues
- Finance
- Membership
- Kit and Equipment
- Any other Urgent business